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COMMUNIQUE 05 - BROADACRES  

  

 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
  

After Roy’s farewell on Friday Cecil and I both received calls from Roy expressing 
his extreme gratitude for Friday morning’s get together.  He asked me to pass on 
his thanks to all of you.  We had discussed it with him and he wanted to keep it 
informal and have a chance to meet as many old friends as possible.  That seems 
to be exactly how it went.  The turnout far exceeded the expectation and he was 
actually overwhelmed. 

  

We were also amazed that you donated R27155 which Cecil transferred to Roy on 
Friday afternoon. 

  

I think Cecil’s email sums it up well.  He said “I must marvel at the continuing 
generosity and goodwill of Evergreen residents, both financially and the numbers 
attending the presentation”. 

  

Thank you all very much indeed. 

  

David Presbury 

Chairman  

 

 
 

Roy’s Farewell  


